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From: PlanningAlerts <contact@planningalerts.org.au>

Sent: Thursday, 23 June 2022 8:20 PM

To: Central Coast Council

Subject: Comment on application DA/1458/2022

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click any links or attachments unless you have checked the sender and trust the content is safe. If 
you are unsure, please report this to I&T Service Desk via the Portal. 

For the attention of the General Manager / Planning 
Manager / Planning Department 

Application DA/1458/2022 

Address 36 Breeze Street, Umina Beach, NSW 

Description Alterations and additions 

  

  

  

Comment 

The removal of the Melaleuca quinquenervia (broad-leaved paperbark) has been approved. This is situated at the 
rear of the property. It is a valuable to tree for our native birdlife. It should not have been approved. Where is the 
arborist report? Is the applicant aware of its value?  

This comment was submitted via PlanningAlerts, a free service run by the OpenAustralia Foundation for the public 
good. View this application on PlanningAlerts  
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